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MEMO# 10091

July 2, 1998

CORRECTED INSTITUTE TESTIMONY ON
FINANCIAL MODERNIZATION
LEGISLATION

[10091] July 2, 1998 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 44-98 FEDERAL LEGISLATION
MEMBERS No. 15-98 PRIMARY CONTACTS - MEMBER COMPLEX No. 62-98 PUBLIC
INFORMATION COMMITTEE No. 28-98 RE: CORRECTED INSTITUTE TESTIMONY ON FINANCIAL
MODERNIZATION LEGISLATION

Attached
please find a replacement for the June 22 memo entitled “Institute Testifies Before Senate
Banking Committee on Financial Modernization Legislation,” (Memorandum to Board of
Governors No. 41-98, Federal Legislation Members 13-98, Primary Contacts - Member
Complex No. 55-98 and Public Information Committee No. 25-98). This attachment includes
a copy of the original memo, CORRECTED ORAL TESTIMONY, and the same written
testimony so that you can easily replace the previous mailing in its entirety. We regret the
inconvenience this may cause. Matthew P. Fink President Attachment
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